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Lions provide free eye screenings in Lafayette
Submitted by Bob Murtagh
Members of the Lamorinda Lions Club and Lions Center for the Visually Impair teamed up on Nov. 5 to
check 28 residents of Chateau Lafayette for a various eye problems. The Lions Center for the Visually
Impaired preserves vision, fosters independence and enhances the quality of life for adults in the East Bay
who are blind or at risk for vision loss. If the screening detects the need for further eye care the person is
referred to appropriate medical professionals. If necessary, Lions will cover the expenses of additional
medical care to include providing eyeglasses.
For further information about Lions Eye Screening, contact the Lions Center for the Visually Impaired at
(925) 432-3013.

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com
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